
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Message from the Principal: 
 

I don’t know about you but the year feels like it has flown by!  Looking around the other 

day, I can hardly believe the changes in the students. They have all grown so much and are 

ready for new challenges! 

This is a wonderful place to come to and be a part of everyday! Thank you to our students, 

staff, parents, and community partners for making this a fabulous year. Have a wonderful 

summer and we’ll see you in September! 
 

Desk Clean-out:  Please send your child with an extra bag or two to bring home any 

personal items and work. 

 

Cranbrook Leisure Services:   Please see the attached brochure. 

 

Band Concert:  June 17th – 1:15 pm.  Please come join us for their year-end performance.  

Please come join us! 

 

Report Cards:   Will be sent home with students on the last day school. 

 

Lost & Found:  We have a lot of sweaters, hats, shorts, etc. that need to be claimed by 

June 23rd. 

 

Last Day of School:  Thursday, June 23rd, dismissal is at 11:00 am.   Busses will be running 

early to accommodate the early dismissal. 
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Calendar Dates to Remember  

 

updates. 

 

June 17 PAC free BBQ Lunch 

Band concert – 1:15 pm 

June 20 – 22 Grade 5 & 6 – Blue Lake 

June 23 Last Day of School – 11 am dismissal 

Remember to check the T.M. Website for regular updates. 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
 

http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres

